TimoTHY§[

PARENT TEACHER LEAGUE

Hello Timothy families,

This week was our October PTL (Parent Teacher League) meeting. Here are some of the exciting things happening in PTL!
Financial

e In September we raised just over $1,000 from Timmy gear sales! This included the back to school night shirts, the online
shop, and the pop-up spirit stores. Thank you to everyone who purchased! If you missed out, there will be another round of
pop up shops during basketball season.

e This month we purchased iPads for the resource classroom and new drink dispensers for our receptions.

Our goal for this school year is to help fund some needs of the school board. This may include a new display to share school
news and activities, security updates for our building, starting new extracurricular activities for our middle school, and more.

Mark your calendars!

e Harvest Party and Trunk or Treat — 10/18/24 — Our annual fellowship event is getting a face lift! We will have new games and
activities, along with the classics that everyone loves. Plus we’re adding a Trunk or Treat! It’s a great night of food, fun, and
fellowship.

e Veterans Day Program — 11/11/24 — The kids will sing to celebrate our country and its veterans.

e  Trivia Night —11/15/24 — Our annual scholarship fundraiser that’s loads of fun. (more details coming soon!)

How can | get more involved?

We are in the planning stages of a lot of upcoming events. Want to help? Sign up below and the event leader will contact you with
more information.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10COC4AAAAE23A2FEC70-52157123-october

You can also join us for our monthly meetings. Our next meeting is Tuesday, November 12, at 6:00 PM.

If you have any questions or would like more information on anything PTL, feel free to email me at kate@twitchetts.com.

In Christ,
Kate Kuecker
PTL President
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